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March
Twenty-sixth 

1923.

Professor Percy E.'Hobbs,
14 Phillips 
Montreal.

Square,

Dear Professor Hobbs

I have read with pleasure your 
MS of"Some Reminiscences of Sir William Macdonald".

I was much interested and consider it 
a very appropriate article to publish. Please tell 
me who are publishing it for you and also if you desire 
the return of the MS.

Yours faithfully,


